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19 February 2009
The Honorable Daniel K. Akaka

Chairman

Senate Veterans Affairs Committee

143 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20505

Fax: 202-224-9575

Dear Chairman Akaka:
FRA strongly supports “The Veterans Health Care Budget Reform and Transparency Act” (S. 423), legislation that would authorize advance funding for veterans health care and allow the VA to make strategic long-term decisions, such as hiring medical personnel and funding IT upgrades. The bill would secure timely and predictable funding for the veterans’ health care system through advance appropriations providing funding one year in advance of the regular appropriations process. 

The Association is grateful for your sponsorship of this much needed legislation and stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 111th Congress. 

The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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